EGSL and ELL SUBMIT FIRST JOINT ANNUAL REPORT TO LOUISIANA PSC

On February 28, 2011, Entergy Gulf States Louisiana, L.L.C. (EGSL) and Entergy Louisiana,
LLC (ELL) submitted their first Joint Annual Report to the Louisiana Public Service
Commission (LPSC) per the requirements of Section 7 of the Commission's General Order No.
12-09-10 (R-28271 Subdocket B)(Corrected) dated December 9, 2010. A copy of the report has
been posted to ESI's 2010 Renewable RFP website.

As noted by EGSL and ELL in a verbal report provided to the Commission at its February 23,
2011 monthly meeting, a total of 72 proposals representing more than 7,000 MW of renewable
capacity were received by ESI in response to the 2010 Renewable RFP. The proposals received
are currently being evaluated to determine whether they conform to the requirements of the RFP
as well as the requirements laid out by the LPSC. RFP updates will continue to be posted to the
2010 Renewable Generation Resource RFP website at:
https://spofossil.entergy.com/ENTRFP/SEND/Renewable/Renindex.html
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